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   CONSULTATION ON THE FUTURE OF

   DORSET ROAD INFANT SCHOOL
The Spring Partnership Trust has NOT agreed to a Public Consultation Meeting in the Village on Thursday, 5th March, 2020.

Please ensure your views are known by completing a Response Form, available on-line or in Mottingham Library, and returning it before 8th March, 2020.

                                      Thank you.

OUR SCHOOL, YOUR CHILDREN,

                 THEIR FUTURE!
